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Thank-you to everyone who came out on Thursday night for our Meet the Teacher and Community 
BBQ!!  It was a great success and wonderful to see so many families bonding together! 

 
Weeks of Sept 24 to Oct 5 

Monday 
Sept 24 

Tuesday 
Sept 25 

Wednesday 
Sept 26 

Thursday 
Sept 27 

Friday 
Sept 28 

Non-instructional 
day for students 
No School 

  PAC meeting – all 
parents are  
welcome and 
encouraged to 
attend! 
 
6:30 pm in Room 1 

Cougar Paw 
gathering 2pm 

Monday 
Oct 1 

Tuesday 
Oct 2 

Wednesday 
Oct 3 

Thursday 
Oct 4 

Friday 
Oct 5 

 Grade 6 
immunizations 
 
Clayton Community  
Conversations  
6:00pm - 8:30pm at 
Clayton Heights 
Secondary School 

 Kindergarten Vision 
screens 

Cougar Paw 
gathering 2pm 

 
Important information on NUT ALLERGIES! 
Please know that we have a number of students who are highly allergic to all nuts – peanuts and tree nuts 
(hazelnuts, cashews).   They can have anaphylactic reactions even if they touch something that did at one 
time have nuts on it.   Please do not send any nut products to school including peanut butter and 

Nutella.  Keep this in mind for lunches and if you are bringing treats into school for a class to share.   
Thank-you for attention to this serious matter.  
 
Non-instructional Days:  



Non-instructional days are a vital part of our learning as teachers.  They are days when we come together 
as a staff and/or work on research-based learning.  Education is ever-changing as the skills needed to be 
successful in our world change.  Teachers need dedicated time to learn new practices and become even 
better teachers.  This Monday, our staff is focusing on three facets of our practice: inclusion practices for the 
wide variety of learners in our classrooms, our community building focus, and ways to best communicate 
student learning to parents.   
 
Consent forms: 
New this year!  If we have a signed consent form on file from last year for your child(ren) to appear in the 
news media, on school or district websites and publications, to use online and digital portfolios such as 
FreshGrade, or any other annually collected consent forms, your consent status remains in effect at the 
school.  You no longer need to resubmit your consent for the above from year to year.  We will only be 
sending home consent forms for our new students or for those we do not have on file.    If you would like 
to make any changes to your consent for the above items or would like to review the consent you provided 
last year, please come to the office. 
 
 
Cougar Paws: 
Cougar Paw recognition will begin next week.  Over the year, students will be recognized for being an 
amazing Clayton Cougar and get to come to the staff room to meet with Mrs. Fenrick, enjoy a treat, and 
connect with other awesome Clayton Cougars.  This is a time to celebrate all the growth we have achieved 
throughout the year.  These will be hung in the breezeway hall and sent home at the end of the month. 
 
 
 
  

We have one goal:  To be a big, happy Cougar Family!! 


